

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on November 3, 2023 at 1:33 p.m.

November 3, 2023

Mr. Herb Hilliard, Chairman c/o Ectory Lawless Tennessee Public Utilities 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor Nashville, TN 37243

RE: Docket No. 22-00139 – Meadowside Subdivision

Dear Chairman Hilliard,

This letter is to serve as the status report required in the Order issued in the above referenced docket. Construction on the system has not yet begun and as such, the documentation required under the Order is not yet available.

TWSI will provide additional updates as to the progress of the construction and turn over of the system as required by the Order.

Kind regards,

Jeff Risden General Counsel